 Hawk Fest 2012
Lake Erie Metro Park

This fall, southeastern Michigan will be the site of the largest Broad-winged Hawk migration route in the United States. On September 15, 2012 we are providing an opportunity for blind and visually impaired youth and adults to participate in this exciting and historic event. Opportunities Unlimited for the Blind will host this one-day event,  beginning the trip in the “Great White” van, leaving from the Speedway in Lansing at the intersection of Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. and I-I96 at 8 AM and heading south to pick up other interested passengers. Please bring a packed lunch and spending money. We will be stopping for dinner on the return north.  Return time to Lansing is estimated at 8 PM.  Dinner and transportation is sponsored by a “Difference Makers” grant from the University of Michigan Dearborn awarded to Donna Posont, leader of the trip, Opportunities Unlimited for the Blind and the Michigan Birdbrains.   There is no fee to participate in this event.
Though the hawks will be soaring high overhead, there will be plenty of activities on the ground beneath. During the day will be programs such as the “Raptor Rap”, presentations including live birds of prey, and continuous crafts. If you would like to see a complete schedule of events you may refer to Metro Parks.org and check out Lake Erie Hawk Fest.
If you wish to ride the “Great White” van please contact Donna Posont at 313-220-8140 or email at Donnabutterfly50@gmail.com. 	Please don’t miss this rare opportunity to participate in the bottleneck migration route of the Broad-winged Hawk or miss out on fun and fellowship with other “ Birdbrains”.  Event is limited to 10 participants.
 

